Jon Jouben

From: Chris Linsbeck

Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 11:07 AM

To: Jon Jouben

Subject: FW: Case #401030 - Carlene Nordgren - 5142 Drew Street

Attachments: Case 401030- Report, Notices, Initial Violation Photos.pdf; Case 401030 - Remedy Photos & Billing

Documents.pdf

Fyi- Mrs. Nordgren’s case

From: Chris Linsbeck

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 4:33 PM

To: Jeffrey Rogers <JRogers@co.hernando.fl.us>; Garth Coller <GarthC@hernandocounty.us>; Ronald Pianta
<RPianta@hernandocounty.us>

Subject: Case #401030 - Carlene Nordgren - 5142 Drew Street

Good afternoon Gentlemen,

This is an FYI- We recently processed a large cleanup on one of Mrs. Nordgren’s properties in which a tenant was
allowing tree debris to be dumped throughout the property.

Brief synopsis of the case facts:

1. Onluly9, 2019, Case # 401030 was initiated by complaints to Code Enforcement regarding excessive tree debris
dumping at 5142 Drew Street. These complaints came from multiple neighboring properties.

2. OnlJuly 25, 2019 an inspection of the subject property showed large piles of cut tree debris throughout the
property. Photos were documented.

3. On August 5, 2019, The property owner was notified of the violations and we obtained receipt of service from
that notification.

4. OnSeptember 11, 2019, the property was physically posted with a green card indicating that abatement of the
violation will be scheduled after 10 days of the posting.

5. On October 2, 2019, the property was cleaned by the County Contractor. Over 70 tons of tree debris was
weighed and disposed of at the County Landfill. The billing for this clean-up came to $23,715.40.

6. On October 10, 2019 the property was re-inspection and determined to be in compliance. Photos were
documented.

We are currently processing payment to the contractor and subsequently filing for lien. I've attached the initial report,
notices, and violation photos in the first attachment. The second attachment is the remedy photos and billing
documents. | reviewed the documents on this file and all procedures for property maintenance appear to be followed
prior to clean-up actions.

Respectfully,

Christopher Linsbeck, CFM



Zoning Supervisor/ Administrative Official
Department of Planning and Zoning

789 Providence Boulevard

Brooksville, FL 34601

Ph. 352-540-6724
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